

AMERICAN BOOKSELLERS ASSOCIATION INC.

PLaza 7-6682 724 Fifth Avenue, New York 19, N. Y.

November 24, 1953

Mr. Charles Reed Reed's 391 George Street New Brunswick, New Jersey

Dear Charles:

I thought you would like to have a memento of the 1953 White House Library presentation. Enclosed you will find three shots of the big scene.

On behalf of the ABA I want to thank you for your wholehearted cooperation in making this year's presentation the biggest yet.

Also, I hope you had as much fun as I did.

Cordially,

Joseph A. Duffy Executive Secretary

JAD/dm